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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Sept 12  Kindi Start 2019 9.30am 
Sept 17  P&C Meeting 7pm in Library 
Sept 18  Kindi Start 2019 2pm Parent Workshop 
Sept 21  PSSA begins 
Sept 24  Obstacool Fundraiser 
Sept 26  Kindi Start 2019 2pm Parent Workshop 
Sept 27  Krispy Kreme Delivery 

Friday 7 September 2018 
Term 3 Week 7 
Dear Parents, Staff & Students 
It’s hard to believe how quickly our term is slipping away. We have had a very productive week at school with 
very little disruptions. All our programs are running smoothly especially our Peer Enrichment program. It’s 
wonderful to see our Year 1 students smiling happily as they go off with their peer tutors to work on reading. 
Thank you Mrs Brown and Mrs Wilson for your wonderful organisation and congratulations to our peer tutors 
who are extremely dedicated and conscientious in their role. 
 
SAS Staff Recognition Week 
SAS Staff recognition week is an opportunity to acknowledge the valuable work our SAS Staff do every day at 
our school. At Alfords Point Public School we are very lucky to be supported by a wonderful SAS group who 
help the teachers to deliver quality learning opportunities for our students. On Tuesday the teachers took the 
opportunity to acknowledge and thank our SAS staff by hosted a morning tea for them. We recognise and 
thank:  
 Administration Manager – Mrs Adderley 
 Administration Officer - Mrs Miller  
 School Learning Support Officers SLSO’s – Mrs El-Esh, Mrs Hampton and Mrs McGrath  
 General Assistant - Mr Crittenden  
 
Uniform Committee 
Thank you to those parents who have indicated they would like to be part of the Uniform Committee to review 
the current school uniform. If you are interested and have not made contact with the school we would 
welcome your input. Please contact the school office. 
 
Updating of contact details  
If your contact details have changed in any way since Term 1 can you please provide the new information to 
Mrs Adderley or Mrs Miller in the office. This includes your address, phone number and nominated emergency 
contact details. 
 
Student Attendance  
A reminder to parents that regular attendance at school is essential to assist students to maximise their 
potential. Schools, in partnership with parents, are responsible for promoting the regular attendance of 
students. Parents are required to explain the absences of their children from school promptly and within 
seven days to the school. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation Morning (Kindi start) 
The school is currently finalising enrolments for Kindergarten 2019. If you have not enrolled your child or 
returned your enrolment forms yet, please contact the school office. The Kindergarten Orientation program 
begins on Wednesday 12 September 2018. The Kindi Start program provides parents with valuable 
information about the school and assists preschool children in the smooth transition into big school. I look 
forward to meeting the 2019 Kindergarten students and their families during the orientation program. 
 
 
 
 
 



Respect & Responsibility,      Care & Compassion,      Cooperation & Fairness 

BANNERS 

BRONZE MEDALS 

SILVER MEDALS 

SPORTS NEWS 

The Overwintering Project: Bound for Botany Bay 

I would like to bring to your attention an exhibition that opens on Saturday 8 September 2018 at 
Hazelhurst Arts Centre. The Overwintering Project: Bound for Botany Bay is an exhibition of prints by 
artists of Southern Sydney exploring the plight of our endangered migratory shorebirds. The exhibition is 
part of the Australian-New Zealand Overwintering Project. The exhibition will run from 8 -18 September 
2018 at Hazelhurst Art Centre. The exhibition includes breeding birds located at Woolooware Bay. Senior 
Natural Areas Officers from Sutherland Shire Council are also conducting Overwintering Walking tours of 
Woolooware Bay.  
 
School Crossing Supervisor 
Thank you to Mr Victor Berry our School Crossing Supervisor who leaves Alfords Point Public School 
today. We wish him well at his new school. 
If you know anyone who is interested in the position of School Crossing Supervisor please pass on the 
information located at the back of this newsletter. Applications close on Sunday 16 September. 
 
Annette Wein 
Principal 
 
OBSTACOOL KICKS OFF THIS TERM! 
Obstacool is a fantastic, fun physical activity program that will be hitting our school grounds Monday of 
Week 10. It is being run in conjunction with the Premier’s Sporting Challenge and is a great way for your 
child to keep fit and learn new skills! As a school we are trying to raise funds to help upgrade and 
purchase new resources in relation to technology, the library and the garden. 
 
Remember any donations that can be made will be very beneficial. Boys and girls be creative in asking 
friends, family and community members to sponsor you on your sponsorship form to overcome the giant 
course! There are prizes for the most money raised! 
 
Thank you for supporting our school!      
 
 
 
Well done to our Senior A Netball team who were Runners Up in our winter PSSA competition. 
 
Congratulations also to our Junior A Netball team who were awarded joint winners with Yarrawarrah 
Public School. 
 
Carolyn Rider 

 
 
 

Stage 2—Indiana, Simone, Lucas, Lachlan, Sasha, Sibel and Anastasia 
Stage 3—Lucas, Haley, Marko, Cooper, Jayden, Angelise and Samuel  
 
 
 

Stage 2—Simone, Lucas, Sasha, Sibel and Anastasia 
Stage 3—Haley, Jayden, Angelise and Samuel 
 
 
 
Stage 2—Simone, Sibel and Anastasia 
Stage 3—Jayden, Angelise and Samuel 
 
 
 
Stage 3—Hayley 

 
 
 

Just a reminder to have your Krispy Kreme order forms returned to the front office no later than Tuesday 
12 September. Delivery will be on Thursday 27 September. Unfortunately no late orders will be accepted. 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

KRISPY KREME FUNDRAISER 



 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK - T3, Week 7 
 

KD  Gerard 
K-1J   Kayden 
1-2M   Jamerson 
1-2PK Azaan 
3-4B    Joy 
3-4R    Charlotte 
4-5M  Sibel 
5-6D     Jayden 
5-6L  Madison 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Opening Hours for 2018 

The uniform shop will next be open on 19 
September 2018 and then once a fort-
night on Wednesdays of every odd week,  
starting from 8.30am - 9.15am in the hall.  
 
Orders can be left at the office. 
Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you to all those who have volunteered and helped. 
 
Monday 
No volunteer 
 
Wednesday 
Barbara Bricknell 
 
Thursday 
Sue Wilkes 
 
Friday 
Pam Ryan 
Samantha Lollback 

 

THE POINT CAFE 

Please report trespassers in the school grounds to: 
School Security  1300 880 021  OR  
Sutherland Police Station 9542 0899 

 



 
 
 

 


